Grand River Rainbow Historical Project

www.grandriver-rainbowhistory.ca/

celebrating the lives and times of rainbow folk in Grand River country

e

TR

Outlook Magazine

Publishing History: 1995, September/October (Issue 1) - 1998, Summer (Issue 28 - Q2). Cover title until Issue 20:
Outlook; cover title from Issue 21: Outlook Magazine.
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Magazine Quam‘e,y‘ly

The Voice of the Region's Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgendered Community
Serving Kitchener, Waterloo, Cambridge, Guelph, Brantford and Surrounding Areas

1Thank You and Farewell!

NIT's BEEN A BLASTY




Dear Friends,

In November of 1997 we announced that we were seriously considering ceasing
publication of Outlook Magazine. Unfortunately that time has come.

We switched Lo a quarterly format in March in hopes that we would be able to spend
more time on our personal interests. We still, however find it very difficult to juggle
all the tasks of putting Outlook together in time for the printers every 3 months and
to also find time for ourselves. The decision to end publishing our magazine was not
an easy one, but one we thought best for us to make.

We've had many offers of help to keep Outlook alive, but frankly we do not have the
time or energy to be a part of this. Our time has come, so to speak, to throw in the
towel. The good news, however, is that a new publication will be available to you in
September called "The Voice."

There are many people locally who have written columns for Outlook Magazine.
We've always been told that they feel a sense of pride just by being a part of a LGBT
publication. Many times we've received great articles from individuals who would
never have had the courage or desire to speak out publicly; who found writing an
arlicle easier than getting up somewhere and speaking in public, while still getting
their message across - now they have another venue to do just that

Waterloo/Wellington regions have a number of LGBT groups and social services and
we have nothing but the highest praise for them but we were hoping that another
publication would be available to those of us in the gay, lesbian, bisexual and
transgendered community. We are immensely pleased that someone had the initiative
lo get another print format publication off the ground.

Thank you to all who have advertised in Outlook Magazine over the past three years.
- some of whom were with us since the beginning and others who were newcomers
to our magazine. You were all a very important part in keeping Outlook on the
stands.

Our publication's contributors consisted of many people - those of you who submitted
feature articles, poetry, letters and such and those of you who gave us hints on the
actual layout of the magazine. Thank you also to all the merchants and businesses
who chose to display Outlook in their place of business. We hope you have acquired
a new customer base because of this.

Again, we hope you understand the decision we've made and we'll see you around.

Sincerely,

WE COULDNT

Outlook Magazine

PO. Box 40002

Waterloo Square Postal Outlet

Waterloo, ON :

N2J 4V1 '

Email: outlook@easynet.on.ca

" Thank you" is one of those wonderful phrases
people use to express a special gratitude.

But there's often a lot more to it than
those two words can say.

When it comes from the heart,
from deep inside the nicest feelings and the most special thoughts,

"Thank you"means so much.

It means thank you for taking the time to show that you care.
It means "you really made my day," and sometimes it means that you
really make all the days so much better.

It means you make us feel so nice,
and we wish we could do the same for you...
just by letting you know how much you mean to us.

"Thank you" means you didn't have to...
but we're so grateful that you did.

"Thank you" means that you've done something special
that we'll never forget.

by Chris Gallatin




Thank you to the following businesses and individuals for
supporting Outlook Magazine over the last 3 years.

ACCKWA / Words Worth Books / Princess Cinema /
Generation X/ Dr. Disc/Club Renaissance / Thistle Antiques
| Eye In The Sky / Jane Bond Cafe / Beneficial Tanning
Salon / Adults Only Video / TCB Travel / Uptown Travel /
Robin’s Nest / Angie’s Beauty Salon / Quality Woodworking
| The Artstore / Terry Kaye / Stephen Millen - Remax Twin
City Realty / Erick J. DeCaen / Grabba Jabba / Adelphi
Antiques /| WOODS / Angie's Kitchen / Panache / Out &
About / Life Designs / Turning Leaves / The Donut Place /
Disc Oriented /| Community Health - AIDS/STD Program /
Book "Em / Hemp Asylum / Dr. Denise Robb / Blairview
Bed & Breakfast / Gloria Kroft-Nafziger /| New Directions
Counselling / Suite Surprises / T.0.0.L.S. / Body Piercing
by Marco / Artemis Piano Tuning & Repair / Best House
Associates / Janelle T. Wielhouwer M.S.W. /| Womanworks
Graphic Design / Arlene Turkington Designs / Mind's Eye
Photography / Regional Pride Committee / Peter Wilde
Gallery / Amazon Electric / 4 Men/Women Dating Service /
Jean-Paul Pilon - Barrister and Solicitor / RainBow Ridge
Resort / WildeWood Guesthouse / EasyNet / Touchstone
Counselling / Latte on the Loose / Antiques & Collectibles
| Schreiter's Furniture / Maid of Steel / Annette Escobar /
Bruce Taylor - Royal LePage / Marion Markham -
Aiternatives Counselling / Rhonda - Deep Relaxation
Therapy / Silhouette Laser Clinics / Lynn Dykeman - MTS,
MSW, CSW / Peter D. Martel - Chartered Accountant /
Bonnie Babin - Financial Concept Group / Nathaniel -
Flavour of the Decade / 10% Qtv / Christina Edwards,
STM,M Th. /| Kathy Frey, HSC, ICADC, CUP /| Wendy Bonza
/ Mansfield Shirt Co. Ltd. / Colleen Montgomery - Barrister
and Solicitor / Future Lincoln Mercury / Beaver Creek Co-
op / Talking Trees Bookstore / The Pet Auntie - Pet Sitting
.and all our readers and contributors!

Special thanks to Rob Duckworth
for distributing Outlook in and around Brantford.

Please support these businesses - they support our community!




